
 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

City Council Meeting in which the City Council is Scheduled to Take a Position 
Regarding King County Charter Amendment No. 5 Making the King County Sheriff 

an Appointed Position 
 

 
Notice is given that the City of Sammamish is scheduled to take a position regarding King 
County Charter Amendment No 5 Making the King County Sheriff an Appointed Position. A 
discussion will be held as part of the regular meeting on October 20, 2020 beginning at 6:30 
pm.  Council will be accepting public comment on this topic and pursuant to RCW 42.17A.555, 
“members of the public will be afforded an approximately equal opportunity for the expression 
of an opposing view.”      

 
 
Pursuant to the Governor’s emergency Proclamation 20-25, the City is unable to provide an in-
person location for the public to listen to the virtual City Council meeting this evening. Meetings 
are still accessible to the public and public comment can be submitted.  
To View Live:  

• City Website: www.sammamish.us/news-events/tv-21/  
• City YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCouPqQz1MSudhAdgiriLC8A 
• Comcast Channel 21 (within Sammamish only)  

 
Anyone wishing to submit their comments in writing may do so by submitting them to the 
attention of the City Clerk prior to the 5:00 pm of the meeting date. Send all correspondence to 
City of Sammamish, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075. Comments may also be 
submitted via email to lhachey@sammamish.us.  Additional information relating to this agenda 
item may be obtained from the Office of the City Clerk, (425)295-0512. 
 
 
LITA HACHEY 
CITY CLERK 
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